[Date]
[Name of MP]

House of Commons

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 

Dear ___________________,

I am writing to voice my support for gun control and demanding that you keep your campaign promises for a safer Canada. 
Gun violence is a public safety and health issue. While tragedies can strike anywhere, we know stronger controls on guns make them less likely to happen by making it harder for dangerous people to get access to guns. Evidence shows that the long-gun registry is one tool that saves lives. While the current federal government has made it clear that they will not reinstitute the registration of rifles and shotguns, the Liberals did commit to repealing changes introduced by the Conservatives. Therefor, we ask, as a minimum to: 
· Repeal C-42 - restore authorizations to transport handguns, strict screening and routine licensing checks and verification when firearms are purchased

· Eliminate the amnesties for failure to renew licenses and reinstate strict screening measures on renewal as well as continuous eligibility checks

· Ban military assault weapons - update the prohibited and restricted lists consistent with the advice of police experts.

· Strengthen controls on handguns and other restricted weapons

· Establish as quickly as possible, a system to track all gun sales, reestablishing and modernizing measures that were introduced in 1977 but eliminated in 2005.

· Ratify important international agreements - the OAS Inter-American Convention against the illicit manufacturing of and trafficking in firearms, ammunition, explosives, and other related materials, the 2001 Program of Action, the Marking and Tracing Convention.

· Invest in an evidence based strategy to combat the illegal gun trade

· Along with restoring the long form census, restore detailed analysis and sharing of justice statistics including firearms death, injury and crime; imports/exports, firearms used in crime.

· Bring experts on violence prevention back into the policy development process.

· Work on an integrated public awareness campaign to address many of the misconceptions surrounding firearms risks and regulations similar to the program we launched in Quebec. (Ask the Question. Save a Life. Is there a gun?)

We also expect the Government to honour its promise to become a party to the Arms Trade Treaty and to honour other international obligations aimed at combatting the global illegal gun trade. 
Along with countless police, victims, health-care, public safety, women’s, violence prevention, student and union organizations across Canada, I urge you to initiate steps to advance gun control in Canada.

For the safety of our communities, and to save lives, it’s the right thing to do.

Thank you.
Yours Truly,
Name:

Contact Information: 
